
 

North Paulding High School Class of 2028                               

High School Informational Meetings 

 

Hello Class of 2028 Parents and Families,  
 
The North Paulding High School Counseling team will be presenting two opportunities for your 
family to review high school information. Due to the class size of incoming freshmen, we are asking 
students and their families attend the assigned following session below. The presentation will 
include graduation requirements, the high school registration process, opportunities for your 
student, pathways, the HOPE scholarship, and much more!  
 

If your family cannot make either of the two parent nights, this information will be placed on the 
North Paulding Counseling website under the rising freshmen tab at www.gonphs.weebly.com.  
 
We are very excited to have our class of 2028 students join us next year. We will have counselors 
available to answer any parent and/or student questions after the presentation.  
 
When:  
 
Monday February 26, 2024 -McClure Middle School students last names of A-L, Moses Middle 
School students, & PVA students 
 
OR 
 
Tuesday February 27, 2024 – McClure Middle School students last names M-Z, & East Paulding 
Middle School students. 
 
Where: North Paulding High School Main Gym 
 
Time: 6:00pm for both sessions.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
The North Paulding High School Counseling Team 


